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FEB 28 1974

Stephen H. Hanauer, Director, DRTA
John F. 0'Leary, Director, L
Donald F. Enuth, Director, RO
Lester Rogers, Director, RS

CRACKS IN PEFDWATER SPARGERS IN THE EXM NUCLEAR STATION GE-BWR
The enclosed letter from the Swiss regulatory office

(F. Weehuizen) describes experience they are having with feedwater

spargers in their BWR at Muhleberg, and requests our advice on

this matter. This information may be interesting and useful to

you. I would appreciate your giving it your early attemtion and

sending me your vecommendations, for advice to the Swise, by

Mareh 8, 1974.
Original Signe py L. K, bech
Clifford K. Beck, Director
Office of Govermnment i
Regulation tison
Enclosure:

Ltr Weehuizen to Beck dtd 2/20/74

beec: CKBeck, DRGL
JDLafleur, DRGL
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